
 

 

 

 

EMSC Uniform Policy (Effective September 2023) 

The Erin Mills Soccer Club (EMSC) takes great pride in being acknowledged as a leading professionally 
run and managed soccer club in Southeastern Ontario, Canada. The EMSC uniform holds significant 
importance in defining our identity and fostering a sense of pride within our organization. To uphold 
and safeguard this recognition, all teams, regardless of their recreational or competitive nature, must 
adhere to the uniform policy during practices, games, festivals, and tournaments, ensuring that they 
are readily identifiable as Erin Mills Soccer Club representatives. The EMSC uniforms are distinguished 
by their respective colours and club crests. 

 

Uniform Requirements for the Development/Competitive Program U8-U21: 

The approved uniform for EMSC's Development/Competitive Program, covering age groups U8-U21, is 
comprised of the INARIA Jersey in Green, White, or Black; INARIA shorts in Green or Black; and INARIA 
socks in Green, White, or Black. This authorized uniform must be worn for all games, tournaments, and 
festivals. During practices, competitive teams must always wear the designated training shirt, along 
with the primary shorts and socks determined by EMSC, and in certain cases, the secondary options. 
Additionally, all goalkeepers must wear the official INARIA keeper kit, as prescribed by the Goalkeeper 
Coach and approved by EMSC. The uniform cost is not included in the player's registration fee, and all 
purchases must be made directly through the EMSC Uniform Supplier. For statistical and disciplinary 
purposes, it is mandatory for each player to be assigned a unique number that distinguishes them from 
their teammates. It is strictly prohibited for multiple players within the same team/age group to have 
identical numbers. 

 

The assignment of jersey numbers is at the discretion of the EMSC Staff and registered Team Officials, 
while the application of numbers onto the jerseys is the responsibility of the EMSC Uniform Supplier. 
The EMSC Board of Directors determines the uniforms' manufacturer, model, style, and supplier and 
are subject to change based on contractual agreements. Competitive players are required to complete 
their uniform order in accordance with the process outlined by the EMSC Uniform Supplier, and no 
exemptions will be granted in this regard. Direct communication should be established with the EMSC 
Uniform Supplier for any uniforms within the competitive teams. 

 

 
 
 


